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June 5, 2020

Chairmen Perez

City of Milwaukee
200 E. Wells Street
Room 205
Milwaukee, WI 53202

RE: Letter of Support - Mr. Lafayette Crump

Dear Chairmen Perez,

I would like to express my support of Mr. Lafayette Crump as the new Commissioner of the
Department of City Development. | have worked with Lafayette in various capacities over the
last 10 years, and | have found him to be competent, skillful in facilitating discussions, open to
new ideas, and a consensus builder. Most importantly, | believe that he is familiar with the City
of Milwaukee and the unique dynamics that are present in our community.

Respectfully submitted,

Gina M. Spang
VJS Construction Services
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June 8, 2020

Ald. Cavilier Johnson
200 E. Wells St.
Milwaukee 53202

Dear Ald. Johnson,
| am writing to you today to support | afayet‘e Crurp for the next Commissioner of the Department of
City Development. | have had the pleasure of knowing Lafayette for many years and he is intelligent,

thoughtful and passionate about Milwaukee.

Milwaukee is at a crossroads for continued development and truly believe that Lafayette Crump has the
tools and discipline to continue the work that has been started in the City of Milwaukee.

| encourage you to approve Lafayette nominations as Department of City Development Commissioner.

Robert R. Dennik
Vice-President



